
¶/RRN��/LVWHQ�������������
DQG�7KLQN·����� 

 

��QG�1RYHPEHU����� Term  4 Week  6 

First day of school, 2020: 
Wednesday the 5th of February 
All students in Kindergarten to Year 
6 will start on the same day next 
year and that is Wednesday the 5th of 
February  
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K1 experimenting with mixing 
primary colours 

Year 5 and 6 experimenting with design 

5/6 Cooking Class 
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The Incursion Day 
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Telephone: (02) 6796 1464  
Facsimile (02) 6796 1458 

Email: burrenjunc-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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Congratulations to our Week 4 Merit Awardees!! 

 NAPLAN 2020 
 The Department of Education have ad        
 vised the school that we are ready to 
 participate in NAPLAN online in 2020. 
 There will be another readiness test 
 Term One next year before the  
 assessments in May, 2020. More  
 information will be provided next  
 year. 

 
 Stem Share Robotics 
 We received confirmation this week 
 that the robotics kits we currently have 

in the school can stay here for us to use in Term 1, 2020. A huge thank you to the Stem Share 
team for this most welcome news.  
 
Swim Scheme  
This year we are doing our intensive swim scheme at Burren Junction Public School in our class 
groups. I have been able to book JPsports (Jake Packer- who has done the Sporting Schools 
sport for us this year) and Charlotte Stump to provide our intensive swim scheme this year.  
Swim Scheme will now go from Friday 29th November until Tuesday the 17th of December. We 
are unable to run swim scheme on Thursday the 12th of December as this is when the Year 6 
luncheon is on and Friday the 13th of December, which is Speech Day, hence the 2 sessions in 
Week 10.  
 
Monday night’s blackout  
As a result of the blackout in Burren Junction on Monday night our school’s router has not been 
operational for most of this week. We have certainly felt quite keenly the absence of our tech-
nology! Thank you for your patience as we have been trying to have this situation rectified. The 
good news is that we are back in operation. Thank you to Ross Moore!  
2018 trophies to be returned 
Could all trophies that were handed out at the 2018 Speech Day be returned to the school 
please? Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.  
Library Books  
All overdue library books are to be returned in preparation for the library stocktake at the end of 
the year.             Ms Suzanne Galvin  
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